
 

 
Monday, November 28, 2011 

 

No more turkey sandwiches, turkey casseroles, turkey soup, turkey leftovers!  
Need something different? It’s time for PIZZA! 

 
Are you sick of Thanksgiving leftovers?  Bring the kids and join other SJS families 
for our popular monthly St. James Nights at the Brothers Restaurant, 2 Medford 
Place, Red Bank.   
 
The Brothers Restaurant generously donates 15% of St. James’ sales back to 
benefit our classroom materials fund – a stipend given to each teacher for classroom 
supplies and enrichment materials. 
 
Please be sure to tell your server you are here for St. James Night and sign in on the 
sign-in sheet for credit. The class with the most support through the year will receive 
a pizza party at the end of the year. 

 

And teachers count twice for their class! 
 

The class that is currently in the lead for the pizza party is: 3-A, Mrs. 
Burke’s Class!  But 3-B is not far behind. 

  
Take-out food also counts as long as you tell your server you are from St. James 
when you place your order.  Please sign in when you pick up your order. 
 

 
 

 

No more 
leftovers! 


